
December 2024 

 

Christmas Campaign –  
"Thinking of You" 

 

Dear Parents, 

This year, our school would like to once again participate in the campaign "Thinking 
of You – Christmas Bags for the Homeless and Needy". The Association for Aid 
to the Vulnerable (https://www.vfg-bonn.de/) in Bonn is collecting Christmas bags for 
around 1,000 people. (For environmental reasons, reusable cloth bags or similar 
items are preferred.) 

Together with the children, we want to be bringers of light, offering hope and joy to 
those who are less fortunate. As part of our religion class, each class will prepare a 
re-usable bag (Tote). If you would also like to support this initiative privately, we 
would be delighted! 

Completed bags can be dropped off at our Christmas tree in the entrance area 
starting now.  

They will be collected by the association on the last day of school. 

The contents of the bag/ tote could include: 

• Christmas cookies, chocolates, etc. 
• Warm socks, gloves, scarves, etc. 
• Hygiene items such as shower gel, shampoo, hand cream, etc. 
• Instant coffee 
• Ready-made meals 
• A handwritten letter or Christmas greeting 

It is important not to include perishable foods, such as fruit. Please clearly label 
the bags with the intended gender. 

Thank you very much for your support. We wish you a wonderful and reflective 
Advent season. 

With warm regards, 
The Lyngsberg School Team 

 

https://www.vfg-bonn.de/

